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This transgender craze is totally out of control. Young girls are the victims and the 

state of Oregon is doing the victimization. This has to stop. With cognitive behavioral 

therapy these girls can come to realize that there’s nothing wrong with them, they are 

just in the middle of puberty AND puberty is hard these days.  

 

I oppose this bill. 


